

LEVITTOWN PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Levittown Memorial Education Center 150 Abbey Lane Levittown, New York 11756



Success For Every Student

Mr. Todd Winch, Acting Director of Pupil Services 516-520-8300 x 534

August 2010

Dear Parent/Guardian:

The New York State Legislature has enacted legislation that requires certain "at need" public schools to initiate a School Breakfast Program for elementary school students.

This survey to parents is necessary so that we have an approximate count of how many children would participate in this program if it were made available.

The cost and scheduling of this program, as well as its impact on all meal prices has not been established, as this survey is only to determine if such a need does exist.

Please indicate on the survey form below whether your child would participate in the Breakfast Program an average of three times per week. Please return this completed form to: Levittown Public Schools, Department of Pupil Services, 150 Abbey Lane, Levittown NY 11756 no later than August 20' 2010.

Sincerely,

Todd Winch Acting Director of Pupil Services

YesMy child would participate in the Breakfast Program at least 3 times per week (on average).		
NoMy child would not participate in the Breakfast Program at least 3 times per week (on average).		
Parent's/Gua	ardian Name	_Child's Name
Address		
School		Grade (September 2010)
Signature of	Parent/Guardian	Date